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We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of this land past, present and emerging. 
We gather each day on Gundungurra Land to continue our learning adventure together.

Monday December 16, 2024

WEEK 10

VOLUNTEER MORNING TEA
We hope you can join us for our annual morning tea today to sincerely 
thank and acknowledge the many contributions our volunteers make to our 
school community. We are very grateful to everyone in our community and 
recognise that many of our unique programs would not be possible without 
your support!

END OF YEAR CAMPOVER/TALENT QUEST
Tonight, we look forward to hosting the Talent Quest and Campover on 
school grounds. All children and families are expected to go home, have a 
rest, eat dinner and return to school no earlier than 6.30pm. Ms Fitz will 
meet the Stage 3 children at 6.15pm in the classrooms so that children can 
set up their sleeping arrangements and then make their way to the COLA 
for the Talent Quest. Classrooms will be locked until after 8.30pm. All 
campers are expected to attend the Talent Quest, and we ask that parents 
supervise their children throughout the evening. A reminder that this is an 
alcohol-free event.
P&C BREAKFAST
At approximately 7.30am on Tuesday morning, families and students are 
invited to walk through the village together and then enjoy a breakfast back 
at school. Children are encouraged to wear mufti clothes that are suitable 
to be wet as they will be participating in water games on Tuesday.

YEAR 6 ARCH
A much-loved tradition of our school is the Year 6 arch on the final day of 
school. Parents and carers are warmly invited to gather at the school gate 
around 2.45pm this Wednesday to share in this special moment for our 
graduating class of 2024.

CLASSES FOR 2025
At this stage we are still finalising numbers for next year and will confirm 
classes and teachers when we are more certain of our arrangements. It is 
very likely that we will maintain 7 classes for 2025 with all of the current 
staff returning, apart from Mr Hunt. We will post on ClassDojo Year 3-6 
stationary supplies lists in early January.

WARM WISHES FOR A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON
We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season as we 
come to the end of another fruitful year at Berrima. All the very best to 
those families who are moving onto their next adventure and thank you for 
being a special part of our community. We look forward to welcoming back 
our returning families and meeting the new families joining us in 2025. Take 
good care of yourselves and your loved ones.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM 4 WEEK 10

Monday 
December 16

Volunteer Morning Tea
Talent Quest @6.30pm

School campover

Tuesday 
December 17

Reports go home
Water activities

Wednesday 
December 18

Last day for students
MasterChef and Year 6 arch

Thursday 
December 19

SDD

Friday 
December 20

SDD

TERM 1 2025

Friday 
January 31 

Staff return for 2025

Thursday 
February 6

All students return for 2025

2025 DATES

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAYS (SDD)
Term 1: 
• Friday 31 January to Wednesday 5 

February
• All students start Thursday February 6
Term 2: 
• Monday 28 April and Tuesday 29 April
Term 3: 
• Monday 21 July
Term 4: 
• Monday 13 October

THANK YOU AND GOOD LUCK
We would like to wish Mr Hunt all the 

very best for his new adventure as 
the teacher of the Opportunity Class 

at Moss Vale Public School. 
We also thank him for his expertise in 
being a part of our school community 

in 2024.

Growing hearts and minds of 
lifelong learners
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